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On Sunday, April 15, 2018, close to 100 undergraduates, high school students, parents, and guests visited
the University of Houston, College of Optometry for our annual UHCOpen House event. Over 20 UHCO
students, faculty, and staff members guided guests on tours of the College, shared demos in our labs and
clinics, and led a student informational panel to share advice and tips with future applicants about
Optometry school life, the application process, studying for the OAT, and much more.
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